
Marguerite Mclean 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Marguerite Mclean 
Friday, August 21, 2015 11:01 AM 

Kyesha Mapp 
Mark Laux; Cayce Hinton; Martha Barrera 

RE: Request to Return Confidential Document in Docket No. 150009-EI 

Per this email, the Clerk's Office will return to the source confidential ON 03495-15. 

Thank you, 

Marguerite H. McLean 
Records Technician 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
(850) 41 3-6824 
mmclean@psc.state.fl.us 

From: Kyesha Mapp 
Sent: Friday, August 21, 2015 10:55 AM 
To: Marguerite Mclean 
Cc: Mark Laux 
Subject: Request to Return Confidential Document in Docket No. 150009-EI 

---.. 

Please return the following confidential CD to the sender. It is identical to another CD that was filed for which 

an Order granting Confidentiality (PSC-15-0338-CFO-EI) has already been issued. 

Docket No.: 
Document No.: 

Tftank you, 

Xyesfta :Mayy 
Attorney 

150009-EI 
03495-15 

'Economic 'Regu{ation Section 
Office of tfte (ienera{ Counse{ 
:Jwriaa Pu6{ic Service Commission 
(Bso) 413-6230 
KMa pp@psc.state. fl. us 

PLEASE NOTE Florida has a very broad public records low. Most written communications to or from state officials 

regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 

request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
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